
Wright, Gavin, 1286741

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

Stakeholder SubmissionTitle

WebType

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

Our VisionTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

Our Spatial StrategyTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-Strat 6 Northern AreasTitle

WebType

2596
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UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NoCompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-Strat 12 Main Town CentresTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-Strat 13 Strategic Green InfrastructureTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

12597
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JP-S 1 Sustainable DevelopmentTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-S 5 Flood Risk and Water EnvironmentTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-H 1 Scale Distribution and Phasing of New Housing DevelopmentTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

2598

Places for Everyone Representation 2021



GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-H 2 Affordability of New HousingTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-H 3 Type Size and Design of New HousingTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

NASoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-H 4 Density of New HousingTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

NASoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

NASoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

2599
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NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 1 Valuing Important LandscapesTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 2 Green Infrastructure NetworkTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 3 River Valleys and WaterwaysTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

2600
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UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 6 Urban Green SpaceTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 10 Green BeltTitle

WebType

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NoCompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-G 11 Safeguarded LandTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

2601
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UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JPA 7: Elton Reservoir AreaTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JPA 8: SeedfieldTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JPA 9: WalshawTitle

2602
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WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-D1 Infrastructure ImplementationTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

1286741Person ID

JP-D2 Developer ContributionsTitle

WebType

NASoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

NASoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

WrightFamily Name

GavinGiven Name

2603
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1286741Person ID

Bury - Green Belt AdditionsTitle

WebType

Bury GBA06 Hollins BrookGBA Bury - Tick which
Green Belt addition/s Bury GBA08 Hollins Brow
within this District your

Bury GBA14 Chesham, Buryresponse relates to -
then respond to the
questions below

UnsoundSoundness - Positively
prepared?

UnsoundSoundness - Justified?

UnsoundSoundness - Consistent
with national policy?

UnsoundSoundness - Effective?

NACompliance - Legally
compliant?

NACompliance - In
accordance with the
Duty to Cooperate?

2604

Places for Everyone Representation 2021




